
Boys in Kindergarten will have a transition year.
Beginning in the 2023-2024 academic year, all boys
must wear the grey pants during formal days.

Uniforms 22 - 23 
Early Years



Uniforms 22 - 23 
Lower Academy 

Boys in Lower Academy will have a transition
year.
Beginning in the 2023-2024 academic year, all
boys must wear the grey pants during formal
days.



Girls in grades 6th through 8th will have
a transition year.
Beginning in the 2023-2024 academic
year, all girls in Upper School must wear
the grey skirt.

Uniforms 22 - 23 
Upper Academy 


